
DEPARTMENT OF ASTRO N O M Y 

LOS ANGELES 24 , CALIFORN I A 

60-5-3 

Dear Oscars 

UNI VE RSITY OF CALIFORNIA 

Thank you for your ltr. of 4-30, which came today. I can well appreciate your 
desire to keep both slices of the Amber aeroli te, and I shall not pressure you in 
the matter. If, however, at some future date, you might like to dispose of one of 
them to us, please let me kn01', and we will take it off your hands if we have the 
available funds. Thank you for the information regarding the probable aggr~ te 
weight of the specimen~* We are grateful, thanks to your kindness and gener~ i ty, 
to have the largest single piece of it in our collection. 

As I shall probably have no occasion to write Mr. Van Long (whom, I must con­
fess, I did not find to be very c~erative, even after extended negotiations in 
this matter!), I shall be glad to have you convey to him, if you write him, the 
fa.ct that we are highly pleased with our specimen of Amber-for which, I may say to 
you, we are far more indebted to you than we are to himt 

Yii th kindest regards to you and Juanita, in which my family would join me if 
they knew I were writing you, and with the hope that I shall see y~~t the 23rd 
Mtg. of the MS at the USC on Aug. 30-Sep. 1, next, I am ,~ 

v-o-=tt;__ 
Sineerel ours , 

Leonard. 


